
 
 
 

N O T I C E  
 
 
 To : All SEC Certification Examinations Registered Examinees and Applicants 

 
Subject : Transfer of the SEC Examination Room to the SEC Headquarters in Makati  

City beginning 27 June 2022 
 
 
 Beginning 27 June 2022, the SEC Examination Room will be transferred from PICC Complex, Pasay 
City to the SEC Headquarters located at 7907 Makati Avenue, Salcedo Village, Barangay Bel-Air, 
Makati City. Those scheduled to take the SEC Certification Examinations in PICC Complex, Pasay City on 
27 June 2022 onwards are advised to proceed to the SEC Headquarters in Makati City on their scheduled 
examination date and time. 
 
 For questions or clarifications, please feel free to get in touch with the Economic Research and 
Training Department-Training Division through email address certification@sec.gov.ph or mobile number 
(+63) 998-841-3545. 
 
 For information and guidance. 
 
 Issued on 22 June 2022. 
 


